
Bulletin:  52-18 

 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Tony Rossi,  

Vice President, Marketing 

DATE: November 9, 2018 

SUBJECT: Veterans Day Message 

 

We all value our freedom and recognize that many have sacrificed dearly to protect and preserve it. 

For the past 80 years on November 11th, Americans choose to recognize all who served in our armed 

forces. 

 

Greenheck was founded by two vets, Bob and Bernie Greenheck in 1947.  Greenheck employs many 

veterans and they were honored yesterday at every Greenheck location across the United States with a 

special reception hosted by Greenheck managers.  Here in Schofield the receptions were hosted by 

Greenheck Group CEO, Jim McIntyre and CIO and retired Army veteran Brian Funfar. A local TV station 

chose to cover the event. You can watch it here.  

We also realize many of you, our valued rep partners, also served in the armed forces. Because 

Greenheck recognizes all of its veterans, we want to recognize you for serving. 

On behalf of Greenheck, thank you for your service. 

 


